Dear Valued Patients,

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our commitment to your health and safety, we
would like to provide you with an update on our current safety protocols.

New Safety Measures

Mandatory mask-wearing for all patients and staff within the facility.
Regular sanitization of all equipment and commonly touched surfaces.
Implementation of temperature checks at entry points.

Social distancing guidelines in waiting areas.

Telehealth options available for non-emergency consultations.

What to Expect During Your Visit

Please arrive wearing a mask, and expect a short wait time during the check-in process as we
ensure everyone's safety. Our team is dedicated to providing you with a safe and comfortable
experience.

Stay Updated

We will continue to monitor the situation and will keep you informed of any changes to our
protocols. Your health and safety are our top priority.

Thank you for being a part of our community. If you have any questions or concerns, please do
not hesitate to reach out to our office.

Sincerely,

The Healthcare Team



